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26 February 2019 

 

 

Parents and Carers  

Edenham Church of England Primary School 

School Lane  

Edenham  

Bourne  

PE10 0LP    

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

As you will remember, Mr Austin was appointed as Executive Headteacher of Edenham 

Church of England Primary School for up to a year as an interim measure.  We are delighted 

to be able to inform you that we are now able to appoint Mrs Alison Flack as the substantive 

Executive Headteacher for Edenham.  Mrs Flack is currently Executive Headteacher at 

Whaplode Church of England Primary School and Weston St Mary’s Church of England 

Primary School.  These two schools have been working closely with Edenham for some 

years. 

 

We are grateful for all that Mr Austin has done and we are sure there will be opportunity for 

you to say goodbye and thank him.   

 

Mrs Flack will be in school from 18th March and looking forward to meeting with you and 

working with the staff and pupils. 

 

This is the beginning of a permanent relationship between the three schools which will bring 

many benefits to the pupils and staff at each of them. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Jackie Waters-Dewhurst    Tom McWilliams 

Chief Executive Officer     Chair of Governors 

Lincoln Anglican Academy Trust   Edenham CofE Primary School 


